
Subject: 16th National Congress of The Turkish Society For Surgery of The Hand and Upper 
Extremity 

From: turkhand@gmail.com 

 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

 

We are proud to announce the 16th National Congress of The Turkish Society For Surgery 
of The Hand and Upper Extremity that will be held in Turkey on May 6-9, 2018. 

 

We kindly ask you whether you can support us in promoting our event, publishing the 
congress on your website and/or sending the attached First Announcement to your 
members. 

 

We wish to thank you in advance for your kind cooperation. 

 

With our best regards. 

 

Tufan Kaleli,MD 

President 

Turkish Society for Surgery  

of the Hand and Upper Extremity 

 


